
Any questions you might have can be answered at the information desk near the main entrance.  You can also write your prayer 
or information request on the Connection Card within your bulletin and place it in the offering plate. An appropriate Calvary 
Staff member, Leader, or Elder will contact you with answers!

this week

happenings11.08.2020	
9:00 - 9:10	 Prayer

9:30-10:30	 Worship & Message:                                                 
	 Scandalous Healing- David Lund
	 Mark 2:13-17 page 837

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10TH
12:30pm Women’s Bible Study - 1 Peter

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH
6:00pm AWANA Club - Backwards Night!
	 Jr./Sr. High (6th-12th) Youth Ministry
	 Women’s Bible Study - 1 Peter

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 12TH
7:30pm Women’s Bible Study - 1 Peter

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH
6:00am  Contenders Men’s Study Group

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
Ladies, please join us in pursuing Jesus together as 
we study the book of 1 Peter. We are meeting Tues-
days at 12:30pm, Wednesdays at 6pm, and Thurs-
days at 7:30pm. If you have questions or would 
like more information, please contact Christina at 
women@calvarychurchvg.com

AWANA
Build a firm foundation on God’s Word in your 
children’s lives through our Awana program on 
Wednesday nights, 6-7:30pm. Children will par-
ticipate in handbook time (Scripture memorization 
and recitation), council time (songs, Bible stories), 
and game time. As with many things, this year looks 
a little bit different with certain health & hygiene 
standards, including wearing masks for those over 
age 5. If you would like to know more about 
attending or helping as a volunteer, please email 
Katie Carlson at kjcarlson.nd@gmail.com

COMMUNITY GROUPS 

FAMILY TALK
The vision of Family Talk is to create a space for 
believers of color to share personal thoughts/expe-
riences, listen, and learn and a space for white be-
lievers to ask questions, listen, and learn. Personal 
videos from local believers of color will be used to 
kickstart the family discussion. Masks & maintain-
ing social distancing is highly expected. For more 
information you can reach out to Pastor Ben or 
contact Danny Luecke at 701-212-6459. 
•Friday, Nov. 13th, 7-9pm at Children of Hope 
Childcare Facility, Fargo

connect

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
Operation Christmas Child’s goal is to reach chil-
dren with the gospel. They ship your shoebox filled 
with gifts all over the world to children affected by 
war, poverty, natural disasters, famine, and disease. 
These children and families desperately need to 
hear the Good News of Jesus Christ. You can help! 
Look for everything you need on the table at church 
or find your own box and go online to print your 
labels. Don’t feel like going out and shopping this 
year? You can also build a shoebox online! Check 
out samaritanspurse.org and search for Operation 
Christmas Child for more information and get 
packing! Please bring your packed shoeboxes to the 
church by Friday, November 13th. Our shoebox 
dedication will be on Sunday, November 15th. 

THANKSGIVING SERVICE
Our Thanksgiving Service will be held Sunday,
November 22nd at 6PM. This service is a time
for us as a church to gather and give testimonies
of thanksgiving for all ages, so please bring your
children and encourage them to share as well. 
Every year, as an additional opportunity to give
thanks, we take a Thanksgiving Offering. This
year the offering will be going toward unsolicited 
missionary support. This is a great opportunity for 
us to bless our missionary partners, and to further 
invest in God’s Kingdom. 

Community Groups are made up of people who 
meet regularly to share life and pray together. If you 
would like to get more connected at Calvary and 
go deeper in your walk, this is a great place to plug 
in. Please see the bulletin insert for times and loca-
tions. If you are interested in joining a Comm-
unity Group or would like more information, 
please contact Pastor Ben. 

LOST AND FOUND
Please take a look in the lost and found located by 
the children’s desk to see if you might be missing 
something. We have many items that may belong 
to you including Bibles, sweatshirts, water bottles, 
hats, jackets, coats, coffee tumblers, baby items, 
children’s books and more. Thank you!

up and coming

Nursery
There will be no staffed Nursery this Sunday, but 
you are welcomed to use the Nursery if it is helpful 
for you. 

b u i l d i n g  a  c o m m u n i t y  i n  C h r i s t t o  r e a c h  a  c o m m u n i t y  f o r  C h r i s t 


